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18 December 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Over the past few months ParentMail have been making lots of 

improvements to their parent App for Android and iOS devices and have 

recently launched a new version.  

If you are using our own school branded App, there are a few important 

things you need to know to ensure you continue receiving school 

communications. 

Our existing school branded App will stop working at the end of this 

year, so it’s really important that you download the new App as soon 

as possible. 

To download the App, simply search ‘ParentMail’ in the Apple or Android 

App store. 

Once installed, please delete the current App from your device. 

The new App includes lots of improvements, including: 

 Improved user interface, making it quick and easy to find and 
manage school communications 

 An ‘Unread’ section, where parents can find all new and unread 
items quickly and easily 

 A new ‘Announcements’ feature to keep parents up to date with 
important ParentMail news. 

 Improved archiving and delete functionality, making it easy to 
select items in bulk. 

… and much more! 

What’s more, this new App will make it even easier for ParentMail to make 
improvements in response to parent feedback. 

Best wishes 

 

Mr Andy George 
Headteacher 
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